
 

BURNSIDE BOWLING CLUB "The perfect location for any function". 
BBC is the perfect location for mature birthdays, get togethers, engagement parties, conferences and meetings, Christmas parties. 

Contact; hire@burnsidebowlingclub.com 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Hot Line # 103 – 15 August 2019 
Congratulations  

Bruce Wakefield – Selected for the Bowls New Zealand Para Team to 
play in the Bowls3Fives series to be televised by SKY commencing 
October 22. 

Tayla Bruce – Selected for the Blackjacks to play in the Multi – Nations 
Tests in Australia November 18/24 and the Trans-Tasman Tests 
November 25/27 

Tessa Lee – Selected for the Blackjacks Development team to play 
against Australia November 25/27 

Bowls NZ Awards Finalists 

Graeme Rees – Coach of the Year 
Cait Bassett – Female Development Player of the year 
Richard Hocking – Male Development Player of the year 
Bruce Wakefield – Para Bowler of the Year 

Bar Roster 

Monday  19 August 4.00 - 6.00pm - Ken Reid (Shift Manager)  
Friday     23 August 4.00 - 6.00pm - Brad Sinclair 
Saturday 24 August 4.00 - 6.00pm - Peter Quinn 

Bar closure 

The upstairs lounge will be closed from 4pm Saturday August 17 for a private function.  

Shirts 

As we have now finalized the design for the new Burnside Club shirts, we need to know your size. A 
separate email with an attached survey will be sent to you in the next 24 hours. Please 

respond promptly to this survey stating your shirt size. The survey must be 
filled in by each Playing member. Thanks to a grant from Pub Charity there will 
be no charge for your 1st shirt. The Shirt project team would like to thank Matt 
Small, Ross Bell, Shirley Clark and many others who have contributed to the 
design of the shirt. 

Bowls NZ story 

President Philippa was recently interviewed for a feature story on Burnside for Bowls New Zealand. 
Read the full story at https://bowlsnewzealand.co.nz/news/burnside-bowling-club-christchurchs-
powerhouse/ 

Sponsor 

The sun is out, Spring is just around the corner. Now is the time to make that decision you have 
been putting off during the winter to move house. Give John Phillips a ring on 021 255 8448 or email 
him at john.phillips@bayleys.co.nz Don’t forget that any house that John sells belonging to a 
member OR other houses he sells where a member has introduced the vendor to John then John 
will make a grant to the club. Even if you haven’t decided whether to sell or not, get John over for a 
coffee and a casual natter.  It’s good to know what’s happening in the current market, things you can 
do to add value to your property and what other properties in your area have been selling for. 

What are you waiting for – contact John today 
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